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“YOU CAN’T HIDE THAT CARDINAL PRIDE” 
 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S UPDATES FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 8, 2023   

 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
5/8 to 5/12  Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
Monday 5/8  AP Calculus A/B Exam @ 8:00 am  
 
Tuesday 5/9  AP English Language and Composition 11 Exam @ 8:00 am  
 
Thursday 5/11 MCS Band Concerts @ 6:00 pm – Jr/Sr High School Cafeteria 
 
Friday 5/12  MCS Strategic Plannig – Student Focus Groups 
 
Tuesday 5/16 Eighth Grade Trip to Dow Diamond 
   Turnaround Student Luncheon @ 12:30 pm – Tech Center 
 
Wednesday 5/17 Senior’s Last Day of School  
   Car Cruise-In & Big Toy Show – Bobby’s Battle – Tech Center (4-7)  
 
Thursday 5/18 8th  Grade Dance and Awards @ 6:00 pm – Jr/Sr High Cafeteria 
 
Friday 5/19  MHS Band Trip to Cedar Point   
 
 
Strategic Planning 2023-2028 
 
Millington Community Schools is working with Michigan Leadership Institute to update 
our strategic plan.  We are hosting focus group meetings during the month of May for 
student, staff, and community groups.  Below are the dates and times for the meetings: 
 
May 12th – High School, Junior High, and Elementary Student Focus Groups 
May 16th – Staff Focus Group Meeting @ 3:30 pm – Kirk Library / Board Room 
May 16th – Community Focus Group Meeting @ 5:30 pm – Kirk Library / Board Room 
 
 

 “Teachers can change lives with just the right mix of chalk and challenges.” 
 

Joyce Meyer 



Staff Spotlight  
 

The Staff Spotlight for the Week of May 8, 2023 
is Mrs. Hoffman.  Mrs. Hoffman graduated from 
Millington High School in 2008.  During her time 
at MHS, she played basketball and softball and 
was involved in many extracurriculars including 
the Class Advisor Board, Prom Committee, and 
more.  Mrs. Hoffman went on to attend The 
Saginaw Valley State University and earned a 
Bachelor’s Degree in Secondary Education with 
a Major in English.  Before working at Millington 
Community Schools, Mrs. Hoffman taught 

English at Vassar Public Schools.  She is currently in her third-year teaching English at 
Millington Jr/Sr High School and has loved every minute of it.  She currently teaches 
English 9 and English 10 and has experience teaching in every grade from sixth grade 
through twelfth grade.  Mrs. Hoffman and her husband, Ken, have been married for ten 
years.  They met at Meachum Junior High School in 2002 and have been together ever 
since!  Mr. and Mrs. Hoffman have two children: Emersyn (2033), who is nearly eight 
years old, and Hudson (2036), who is five years old.  Both attend Millington Community 
Schools and the Hoffmans are happy to keep the Cardinal Tradition in their family.  They 
love going to Millington Cardinal sporting events and cheering on our home team!   
 
Cardinals in the Crowd – “Once A Cardinal, Always a Cardinal”  
 
The Cardinals in the Crowd for the Week of May 8, 2023 are Mike and Kristy Sherman.  
Mrs. Sherman graduated from MHS in 1996 and Mr. Sherman graduated from MHS in 
1995.  The Shermans have three daughters who have attended Millington Community 
Schools: Gabbie (2019), Nikki (2020), and Lilly (2023).  Gabbie was a member of the 
2019 Millington Softball State Championship Team and currently plays softball at Kent 
State University.  Nikki played Soccer and Basketball for the Cardinals during her time at 
MHS and is currently a junior at The Saginaw Valley State University.  Lilly is currently 
finishing her senior year at MHS and plays Volleyball, 
Basketball, and Softball for the Cardinals.  She was 
also a member of the 2022 Millington Softball State 
Championship Team.  Upon her graduation from MHS, 
Lilly plans to play Softball at Northwood University and 
earn an MBA in Human Resources.  Being life-long 
residents of Millington, the Shermans have volunteered 
a lot of their time in the community and school through 
the years.  Mr. Sherman served on the Millington 
Community Schools Board of Education for eight 
years, is the current Vice President of the Millington 
Softball Boosters, coached Cardinal Travel Softball for 
thirteen years, and volunteered for the Millington 
Athletic Association for eight years.    


